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The Natural Resources Conservation Service (NRCS) under the direction of the Department of Agriculture {USDA)
will be working on a projectin the northeastarea of Glenrock, WY. over the next several months. The projectis
an embankment repair and stabilization project to mitigate erosion damage caused along the North Platte River
shownin yellow on the above map. As part of this process work crews will be performing a topographic survey
(ground elevation and location data) in and along the river in the area shown in red on the above map. NRCS is
waorking in conjunction with the town of Glenrock to complete this project.

While the work performed will be in and along the North Platte River, NRCS work crews will need to access the
riverbanks through several properties from both sides of the river. Work crews will have identification either as
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NRCS employees or private contractors hired by the NRCS, and your cooperation is appreciated during the
project.

This project is in its early stages, so the work being performed is mostly surveying, photos of damaged areas,
river measurements etc. Construction is not scheduled to begin until sometime next year. The NRCS will keep
affected neighborhoods informed of the progress along the way.

Any questions or concerns can be directed to the Project Engineer:

Lee Brown, P.E., M.E.
{307) 233-6764 -Office
{307) 690-6233 - Cell
Lee.brown@usda.gov
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